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BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT NO. 508 
COUNTY OF COOK AND STATE OF ILLINOIS 

 
RESOLUTION 

ICCB STATEWIDE DESIGNATION FOR CANNABIS STUDIES PATHWAYS 
OLIVE-HARVEY COLLEGE 

WILBUR WRIGHT COLLEGE 
 

WHEREAS, Olive-Harvey College has led the way in the state of Illinois and nationally with a first-of- 

its kind cannabis curriculum. With this distinction, Olive-Harvey College and Wilbur Wright’s cannabis 

curriculum was granted statewide designation by the Illinois Community College Board (ICCB), which 

allows CCC to offer the Cannabis Studies programs across the State of Illinois at an in-district tuition rate 

based on its approval from ICCB. ICCB approved the following certificates and degree programs for 

statewide designation: 

• Basic Certificate in Cannabis Applied Studies 

• Advanced Certificate in Cannabis Processing Technician 

• Associates in Applied Science in Cannabis Studies; and 

WHEREAS, the Illinois Community College Board approved the Basic Certificate in Applied Cannabis 

Studies pathways for Olive-Harvey on June 13, 2022 and for Wilbur Wright College on November 18, 

2022. The Advanced Certificate in Cannabis Processing Technician was approved on June 17, 2022, for 

Olive-Harvey College and on December 2, 2022 for Wilbur Wright College; and 

WHEREAS, the Illinois Community College Board approved the AAS degree in Cannabis Studies 

pathways in August 18, 2022, while still pending for Wilbur Wright College; and 

WHEREAS, the ICCB statewide designation for Statewide Curriculum allows for curriculum approved 

for offering on the basis of student interest and employment demand statewide. An institution holding 

authority to offer a statewide curriculum shall not exclude additional districts from requesting approval 

to offer the same curriculum statewide, regionally or in its district for the Cannabis programming allows 

for in-district tuition across the state of Illinois. 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the Board hereby authorizes the Chair, upon final approval 

of the General Counsel of the legal form of such agreement, to permit in-district tuition for all Illinois 

residents to partake in the Cannabis Studies pathways at City Colleges of Chicago, for a term 

commencing in Spring 2023 and beyond for the program. 
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